Crash Course
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this Crash Course by online. You might not require more get older to spend to go to the book instigation as with ease as search for them. In some cases, you likewise do
not discover the revelation Crash Course that you are looking for. It will agreed squander the time.
However below, bearing in mind you visit this web page, it will be as a result unquestionably simple to get as with ease as download lead Crash Course
It will not acknowledge many time as we run by before. You can complete it though sham something else at house and even in your workplace. in view of that easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we offer below as with ease as
evaluation Crash Course what you once to read!

Crash Course Neurology 5e Umesh Vivekananda 2018-11-30
AP® World History Jay P. Harmon 2020-04-13 For the NEW 2020 Exam AP(R) World History: Modern Crash Course(R) A Higher
Score in Less Time At REA, we invented the quick-review study guide for AP(R) exams. A decade later, REA's Crash
Course(R) remains the top choice for AP(R) students who want to make the most of their study time and earn a high score.
Here's why more AP(R) teachers and students turn to REA's AP(R) World History: Modern Crash Course(R) Targeted, Focused
Review - Study Only What You Need to Know REA's new 3rd edition addresses all the latest test revisions taking effect
through 2020. Our Crash Course(R) is based on an in-depth analysis of the revised AP(R) World History: Modern course
description outline and sample AP(R) test questions. We cover only the information tested on the exam, so you can make
the most of your valuable study time. Expert Test-taking Strategies and Advice Written by Jay Harmon, a seasoned AP(R)
World History teacher and former member of the College Board's AP(R) World History Test Development Committee, the book
gives you the topics and critical context that will matter most on exam day. Crash Course(R) relies on the author's
extensive, strategic analysis of the test's structure and content. The author presents detailed, question-level
strategies for answering all AP(R) World History question types. By following his advice, you can boost your score in
every section of the test. Practice questions - a mini-test in the book, a full-length exam online. Are you ready for
your exam? Try our focused practice set inside the book. Then go online to take our full-length practice exam.You'll get
the benefits of timed testing, detailed answers, and automatic scoring that pinpoints your performance based on the
official AP(R) exam topics - so you'll be confident on test day. Whether you're cramming for the exam or looking to
recap and reinforce your teacher's lessons, Crash Course(R) is the study guide every AP(R) student needs. About the
Author: Jay P. Harmon earned his B.S. and M.Ed. from Louisiana State University, Baton Rouge, Louisiana. He began his
teaching career in 1982 and has taught in public and private schools in Louisiana and Texas. Mr. Harmon has taught AP(R)
European History, AP(R) United States History, and AP(R) World History. He was an exam essay reader in AP(R) European
History and AP(R) United States History and has been a table leader and question leader in AP(R) World History since the
exam was first administered in 2002. He served on the AP(R) World History Test Development Committee from 2003 to 2008.
His AP(R) European History and AP(R) World History websites (www.harmonhistory.com) have been go-to resources for
students and teachers for more than a decade. Since 1998, Mr. Harmon has served as a consultant to the College Board(R),
holding workshops and summer institutes in the United States and abroad. He has also contributed to the development of
several history textbooks.
Crash Course in Storytelling Kendall F. Haven 2007 A guide for librarians discusses a variety of techniques to engage
young listeners and make stories interesting and exciting, including such topics as how to encourage audience
participation and how to choose a story.
Crash Course Respiratory Medicine Hannah Lawrence 2018-11-28 Crash Course – your effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have the essential information you need in one
place to excel on your course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over 20 years, each series volume has
been fine-tuned and fully updated – with an improved full-colour layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially
written by senior students or junior doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all
information thoroughly checked and quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result are books which exactly meet
your needs and you know you can trust. Each chapter guides you succinctly through the full range of curriculum topics,
integrating clinical considerations with the relevant basic science and avoiding unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to the hints, tips and key points you need fast! A fully revised self-assessment
section matching the latest exam formats is included to check your understanding and aid exam preparation. The
accompanying enhanced, downloadable eBook completes this invaluable learning package. Series volumes have been honed to
meet the requirements of today’s medical students, although the range of other health students and professionals who
need rapid access to the essentials of respiratory medicine will also love the unique approach of Crash Course. Whether
you need to get out of a fix or aim for a distinction Crash Course is for you! Provides the exam syllabus in one place saves valuable revision time Written by senior students and recent graduates - those closest to what is essential for
exam success Quality assured by leading Faculty Advisors - ensures complete accuracy of information Features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes and other useful aide-mémoires - distilled wisdom from those in the know Updated selfassessment section matching the latest exam formats – confirm your understanding and improve exam technique fast
AP® U.S. History Crash Course Book + Online Larry Krieger 2017-02-28 AP® U.S. History Crash Course® A Higher Score in
Less Time! 4th Edition - Fully Aligned with the Latest Exam Framework REA's AP® U.S. History Crash Course® is the top
choice for the last-minute studier or any APUSH student who wants a quick refresher on the course. Are you crunched for
time? Have you started studying for your Advanced Placement® U.S. History exam yet? How will you memorize everything you
need to know before the test? Do you wish there was a fast and easy way to study for the exam AND boost your score? If
this sounds like you, don't panic. REA's Crash Course for AP® U.S. History is just what you need. Our Crash Course gives
you: Targeted, Focused Review - Study Only What You Need to Know Our all-new fourth edition addresses all the latest
test revisions which took effect in 2016, including the full range of special AP® question types, including
"comparison," "causation," "patterns of continuity," and "synthesis" prompts (which require test-takers to make
connections between historical periods, issues, and themes).
Paramedic Crash Course with Online Practice Test Christopher Coughlin 2019-01-16 REA’s Paramedic Crash Course®
Everything You Need for the Exam – in a Fast Review Format! From the Author of REA’s Best-selling EMT Crash Course®
REA’s Paramedic Crash Course® is the only book of its kind for the last-minute studier or any prospective Paramedic who
wants a quick refresher before taking the National Registry Paramedic (NRP) Exam. Targeted, Focused Review – Study Only
What You Need to Know Written by Dr. Christopher Coughlin, an EMS Program Director and paramedic with 27 years of
experience, Paramedic Crash Course® relies on the author’s careful analysis of the exam’s content and actual test
questions. It covers only the information tested on the exam, so you can make the most of your valuable study time. Our
fully indexed targeted review covers all the official test categories including airway and breathing, medical
emergencies, trauma, special patients, and EMS operations. Expert Test-taking Strategies Our experienced author explains
the structure of the exam, so you know what to expect on test day. He also shares detailed question-level strategies and
shows you the best way to answer questions. By following our expert tips and advice, you can score higher on every
section of the exam. Full-length Online Practice Exam The book comes with a true-to-format online practice test with
diagnostic feedback, topic-level scoring, and detailed answer explanations to help students gauge their test-readiness.
No matter how or when you prepare for the Paramedic Exam, REA’s Paramedic Crash Course® will show you how to study
efficiently and strategically, so you can get a great score!
Crash Course Suzanne Lainson 1986-03 This distillation of business knowledge details thirty negotiating tactics, board
member selection criteria, motives behind ethical and unethical practices, and eight power indicators
Crash Course Medical Ethics and Sociology Updated Edition - E-Book Andrew Papanikitas 2015-01-12 Crash Course – your
effective everyday study companion PLUS the perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have all the
core information you need in one place to excel on your course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over
15 years, each volume has been fine-tuned and fully updated, with an improved layout tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by junior doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result is a series of books which exactly meets
your needs and you know you can trust. The importance of ethics and sociology as applied cannot be underestimated,
within both the medical curriculum and everyday modern clinical practice. Medical students and junior doctors cannot
hope to experience every dilemma first hand, but are expected to deal with new and problematic clinical situations in a
reasoned, professional and systematic way. This volume, which accounts for the revised core curriculum in Medical Ethics
and Law, will prove an indispensable companion. More than 80 line artworks, tables and boxes present clinical,
diagnostic and practical information in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly and accessible approach to the subject makes
learning especially easy Written by junior doctors for students - authors who understand exam pressures Contains ‘Hints
and Tips’ boxes, and other useful aide-mémoires Succinct coverage of the subject enables ‘sharp focus’ and efficient use
of time during exam preparation Contains a fully updated self-assessment section - ideal for honing exam skills and
self-testing Self-assessment section fully updated to reflect current exam requirements Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’
as advised by faculty Crash Courses also available electronically Crash Course – your effective everyday study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have all the core information you need in one
place to excel on your course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over 15 years, each volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated, with an improved layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially written by junior
doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all information thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result is a series of books which exactly meets your needs and you know you can
trust. The importance of ethics and sociology as applied cannot be underestimated, within both the medical curriculum
and everyday modern clinical practice. Medical students and junior doctors cannot hope to experience every dilemma first
hand, but are expected to deal with new and problematic clinical situations in a reasoned, professional and systematic
way. This volume, which accounts for the revised core curriculum in Medical Ethics and Law, will prove an indispensable
companion.
AP® European History Crash Course, 2nd Ed., Book + Online Larry Krieger 2016-02-10 "Fully revised for the new 2016
exam."--Cover.
Phobias - Crash Course Ivan Mrazovic 2010-05-08 Ever since his traumatic, near-death experience at the time of his
hatching, Wilson has adamantly refused to have anything to do with flying. But with winter drawing near, his father and
his siblings have already flown the coop and begun their migration south, leaving behind Wilson and his mother. And
although she tries everything she can think of, Wilson's mother has been completely unsuccessful in convincing Wilson to
fly. With time running out, she enrolls him in Dr. Flemmon's famous 'Happy Flyers' Program.' Unfortunately for little
Wilson, Dr. Flemmon's teaching methods are anything but conventional.
Pharmacology Catrin Page 2019-01-02 Crash Course - your effective every-day study companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have the essential information you need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over 20 years, each series volume has been fine-tuned and
fully updated - with an improved full-colour layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially written by senior
students or junior doctors - those who understand what is essential for exam success - with all information thoroughly
checked and quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result are books which exactly meet your needs and you know
you can trust. Each chapter guides you succinctly through the full range of curriculum topics, integrating clinical
considerations with the relevant basic science and avoiding unnecessary or confusing detail. A range of text boxes help
you get to the hints, tips and key points you need fast! A fully revised self-assessment section matching the latest
exam formats is included to check your understanding and aid exam preparation. The accompanying enhanced, downloadable
eBook completes this invaluable learning package. Series volumes have been honed to meet the requirements of today's
medical students, although the range of other health students and professionals who need rapid access to the essentials
of pharmacology will also love the unique approach of Crash Course. Whether you need to get out of a fix or aim for a
distinction Crash Course is for you! Provides the exam syllabus in one place - saves valuable revision time Written by
senior students and recent graduates - those closest to what is essential for exam success Quality assured by leading
Faculty Advisors - ensures complete accuracy of information Features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes and other
useful aide-mémoires - distilled wisdom from those in the know Updated self-assessment section matching the latest exam
formats - confirm your understanding and improve exam technique fast
Crash Course Excel 97 Anne Prince 1997 Designed to teach all the skills that the typical Excel 97 user needs on the job
every day, Crash Course Excel 97 includes a range of exercises to build confide.
Anesthesia Crash Course Charles Horton 2008 Anesthesia Crash Course is uniquely positioned to address the needs of new
trainees in anesthesia. This book is written in a conversational tone, avoiding unnecessary jargon and distilling the
key concepts of anesthesia into easy-to-remember tidbits - an approach in increasing demand by medical students and
junior physicians. The audience for this book is chiefly new anesthesia residents, interns, medical students who rotate
through anesthesia services, and nurse anesthetists. By demystifying the world of anesthesia, it provides a welcome
resource to medical students and RNs who are considering additional training in this popular but poorly understood
specialty. Surgical residents who feel they're not up to speed with what's happening on the other side of the "ether
screen" would certainly also benefit from reading Anesthesia Crash Course. New anesthesia trainees face an extremely
daunting learning curve. As they progress through training, they will read longer and more detailed treatises on every
aspect of modern anesthesia. It is not realistic to imagine that someone might finish such a book in the first week of
his or her training! Anesthesia Crash Course wil serve as a bridge between a trainee's pre-anesthesia experience and
more formal training. It can be read in the last month of internship, or in evenings while completing the first few
weeks of anesthesia training. It can also serve as a medical student's accompaniment for a two-week anesthesia elective.
Crash Course: Metabolism and Nutrition4 Amber Appleton 2012 The new series of Crash Course continues to provide readers
with complete coverage of the MBBS curriculum in an easy-to-read, user-friendly manner. Building on the success of
previous editions, the new Crash Courses retain the popular and unique features that so characterised the earlier
volumes. All Crash Courses have been fully updated throughout. Provides the exam syllabus in one place! Written by
senior medical students or junior doctors - authors who really understand today's exam situation! Senior Faculty
Advisors ensure complete accuracy of the text! Full artwork programme, improved 'Hints and Tips' boxes, and 'Clinical
Application' boxes help you remember the key points! Self-Assessment section - fully updated to reflect new curriculum
requirements - helps you maximise your grade! Solid, accurate, user-friendly coverage provides enough detail even for
those aiming at distinction! Self-assessment section fully updated to reflect current exam requirements Contains 'common
exam pitfalls' as advised by faculty Crash Courses also available electronically! Online self-assessment bank also
available - content edited by Dan Horton-Szar! Now celebrating over 10 years of success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get through your exams with ease. Completely revised throughout, the new edition of Crash
Course is perfectly tailored to meet your needs by providing everything you need to know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use, format, each book in the series gives complete coverage of the subject in a nononsense, user-friendly fashion. Commencing with 'Learning Objectives', each chapter guides you succinctly through the
topic, giving full coverage of the curriculum whilst avoiding unnecessary and often confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork programme, and features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as well as other useful
aide-mémoires. All volumes contain an up-to-date self-assessment section which allows you to test your knowledge and
hone your exam skills. Authored by students or junior doctors - working under close faculty supervision - each volume
has been prepared by someone who has recently been in the exam situation and so relates closely to your needs. So
whether you need to get out of a fix or aim for distinction Crash Course is for you!!
A Crash Course in Teaching Religion Mary Kathleen Glavich 2006 This simple, yet indispensable book offers tips and
techniques on every aspect of teaching religion. Sr. Kathleen covers every possible aspect of preparing and teaching a
religion class: the role of the teacher; shaping a lesson plan; teaching a lesson; good discipline; using Scripture,
prayer; stories, music, and drama in your class; writing and other activities; working with parents; and much more. For
crash-course
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novices and veteran teachers alike.
AP® Physics 1 Crash Course, 2nd Ed., For the 2021 Exam, Book + Online Amy Johnson 2020-11-09 AP Physics 1 Crash Course A
Higher Score in Less Time! REA’s Crash Course is the top choice for AP students who want to make the most of their study
time and earn a high score. Here’s why more AP teachers and students turn to REA’s AP Physics 1 Crash Course: Targeted,
Focused Review- Study Only What You Need to Know REA’s new 2nd edition addresses all the latest test revisions. We cover
only the information tested on the exam, so you can make the most of your valuable study time. Expert Test-taking
Strategies and Advice Written by Amy Johnson a seasoned AP Physics teacher, the book gives you the tips and topics that
matter most on exam day. Crash Course relies on the author’s extensive analysis of the test’s structure and content. By
following her advice, you can boost your score in every section of the test. Practice questions – a mini-test in the
book, a full-length exam online. Are you ready for your exam? Try our focused practice questions inside the book. Then
take our full-length online practice exam to ensure you're ready for test day. If you're cramming for the exam or
looking for a concise course review, Crash Course is the study guide every AP student needs. About the Author Amy
Johnson holds a B.A. in Physics Teaching from Brigham Young University and an M.A. in Physics Education from Smith
College. She currently serves as the Director of Science Services for Massachusetts' Mass Math + Science Initiative
(MMSI). She has been teaching Physics for more than 10 years at both the high school and college levels. As a teacher
for Northampton (Mass.) High School, Ms. Johnson worked to expand the AP Physics program to include both AP Physics B
and C. Apart from broadening the program, she also helped students achieve success in their physics education and
preparation for college. Ms. Johnson has also taught Physics for Middle School Science Teachers at the University of
Massachusetts Amherst. She is the recipient of the Harold Grinspoon New Teacher of the Year Award, as well as the
National Math and Science Initiative Science Teacher of the Year Award.
Crash Course in Strategic Planning Stephen A. Matthews 2013-08-15 For practitioners, this text provides an easy-tounderstand approach to strategic planning and execution.
Crash Course for the ACT, 4th Edition Princeton Review 2012-03-20 10 Simple Steps to a Higher Score—in Less Than 1 Week!
Crash Course for the ACT, 4th Edition is designed for the student who has put off studying until the last minute. It
details the most critical tools and rules students need to get a good score with only limited prep time. Optimized for
on-screen viewing with cross-linked questions, answers & explanations, and references, the ebook edition of Crash Course
for the ACT includes: • 10 strategies you can quickly learn to help conquer the ACT • Dozens of practice questions with
detailed explanations to help you learn key techniques • Quick review of important concepts for the ACT English, Math,
Reading, Science, and Writing tests
Crash Course Matthew Reilly 2005 Wanting to be just as good a hover race car driver as his older brother, Bug, Jason
joins the International Race School where his skills are put to the test by challenging instructors and fierce
competitors, including the mysterious driver in black, in this illustrated, high-speed drama.
Crash Course in Storytime Fundamentals Penny Peck 2008-11-30 Based upon materials used by this experienced children's
library and university instructor, this is a vital and essential how to for doing storytimes. Crash Course in Storytime
Fundamentals is a vital and essential how to. It is perfect for anyone who is asked to do storytime, but has never been
trained-or for anyone who simply needs a new idea. The book is based upon materials designed for and used during an all
day workshop, Storytime Fundamentals offered by this veteran children's librarian.
Crash Course Diane Poole Heller 2001-10-26 Trauma following automobile accidents can persist for weeks, months, or
longer. Symptoms include nervousness, sleep disorders, loss of appetite, and sexual dysfunction. In Crash Course, Diane
Poole Heller and Laurence Heller take readers through a series of case histories and exercises to explain and treat the
health problems and trauma brought on by car accidents.
The Leadership Crash Course Paul Taffinder 2006 With this concise self-improvement guide to leadership, readers can
analyze their strengths and weaknesses with guidance on taking on new leadership roles, communicating change to
employees, and disturbing the organizational culture to make things happen.
AP® Statistics Crash Course, For the 2020 Exam, Book + Online Michael D'Alessio 2020-02-14 For the 2020 Exam! AP®
Statistics Crash Course® A Higher Score in Less Time! Crash Course is perfect for the time-crunched student, the lastminute studier, or anyone who wants a refresher on the subject. Are you crunched for time? Have you started studying for
your Advanced Placement® Statistics exam yet? How will you memorize everything you need to know before the test? Do you
wish there was a fast and easy way to study for the exam AND boost your score? If this sounds like you, don't panic.
REA's Crash Course for AP® Statistics is just what you need. Our Crash Course gives you: Targeted, Focused Review Study Only What You Need to Know The Crash Course is based on an in-depth analysis of the AP® Statistics course
description outline and actual AP® test questions. It covers only the information tested on the exam, so you can make
the most of your valuable study time. Written by an experienced AP® Statistics teacher, our easy-to-read format gives
you a crash course in exploring data, planning a study, anticipating patterns, and statistical inferences. Expert Testtaking Strategies Our AP® author shares detailed question-level strategies and explains the best way to answer the
questions you’ll find on the AP® exam. By following his expert advice, you can boost your overall point score! Practice
questions – a mini-test in the book, a full-length exam online. Are you ready for your exam? Try our focused practice
set inside the book. Then go online to take our full-length practice exam. You’ll get the benefits of timed testing,
detailed answers, and automatic scoring that pinpoints your performance based on the official AP® exam topics – so
you'll be confident on test day. Whether you’re cramming for the exam or looking to recap and reinforce your teacher’s
lessons, Crash Course® is the study guide every AP® student needs. About the Author Michael D’Alessio earned his B.S. in
Biology from Seton Hall University and his M.S. in Biomedical Sciences from the University of Medicine and Dentistry of
New Jersey. In 2004, he earned his Executive Masters of Arts in Educational Leadership from Seton Hall University. Mr.
D’Alessio has had an extensive career teaching all levels of mathematics and science, including AP® statistics,
chemistry, biology, physics, algebra, calculus and geometry. In 2003, Mr. D’Alessio received the Governor’s Teacher of
the Year recognition for Watchung Hills Regional High School. In 2004, Mr. D’Alessio received a Certificate of
Recognition of Excellence in Science Teaching from Sigma Xi, the Scientific Research Society of Rutgers University and
in 2005, he was voted National Honor Society Teacher of the Year by the students of Watchung Hills. Currently, Mr.
D’Alessio serves as the Supervisor of the Mathematics and Business Department at Watchung Hills Regional High School in
Warren, New Jersey, overseeing 30 teachers.
CRASH COURSE JEE(MAIN) / AIEEE - MATHEMATICS V&S EDITORIAL BOARD 2015-01-09 This book is meant to be a quick refresher
for JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE aspirants. With the aim and scope of providing a comprehensive study package for aspirants of JEE
(MAIN)/AIEEE, this crash course focuses less on theory and more on concepts, formulae and tips. This is supported by
plenty of practice problems based on the latest formats, structure and syllabus of JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE. This is further
supplemented by a CD given along with this study kit with fully solved 2012 JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE question paper.Salient
features: A Based on the latest pattern and syllabus of JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE A Solved examples, practice problems in each
chapter A Previous years question papers fully solved A Less theory and more concepts, formulae and tips A Practice CD
with fully solved JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE 2012 question paper A Plenty of problems for practice A Comprehensive, holistic
revision of the complete syllabus of JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE A In-depth analysis of the recent trends of JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE A A
quick and efficient study kit for JEE (MAIN)/AIEEE aspirants A Facilitates self-study. A Low priced, handy book for
quick and efficient revision
Python Crash Course Eric Matthes 2015-11-20 Learn Python—Fast! Python Crash Course is a fast-paced, thorough
introduction to Python that will have you writing programs, solving problems, and making things that work in no time. In
the first half of the book, you’ll learn about basic programming concepts, such as lists, dictionaries, classes, and
loops, and practice writing clean and readable code with exercises for each topic. You’ll also learn how to make your
programs interactive and how to test your code safely before adding it to a project. In the second half of the book,
you’ll put your new knowledge into practice with three substantial projects: a Space Invaders–inspired arcade game, data
visualizations with Python’s super-handy libraries, and a simple web app you can deploy online. As you work through
Python Crash Course you’ll learn how to: *Use powerful Python libraries and tools, including matplotlib, NumPy, and
Pygal *Make 2D games that respond to keypresses and mouse clicks, and that grow more difficult as the game progresses
*Work with data to generate interactive visualizations *Create and customize Web apps and deploy them safely online
*Deal with mistakes and errors so you can solve your own programming problems If you’ve been thinking seriously about
digging into programming, Python Crash Course will get you up to speed and have you writing real programs fast. Why wait
any longer? Start your engines and code! Uses Python 2 and 3
Crash Course Cardiology Thomas Foster 2018-11-08 Crash Course – your effective every-day study companion PLUS the
perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have the essential information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over 20 years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with an improved full-colour layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially written
by senior students or junior doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result are books which exactly meet your needs
and you know you can trust. Each chapter guides you succinctly through the full range of curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the relevant basic science and avoiding unnecessary or confusing detail. A range of text
boxes help you get to the hints, tips and key points you need fast! A fully revised self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to check your understanding and aid exam preparation. The accompanying enhanced,
downloadable eBook completes this invaluable learning package. Series volumes have been honed to meet the requirements
of today’s medical students, although the range of other health students and professionals who need rapid access to the
essentials of cardiology will also love the unique approach of Crash Course. Whether you need to get out of a fix or aim
for a distinction Crash Course is for you! Provides the exam syllabus in one place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent graduates - those closest to what is essential for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures complete accuracy of information Features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes and
other useful aide-mémoires - distilled wisdom from those in the know Updated self-assessment section matching the latest
exam formats – confirm your understanding and improve exam technique fast
AARP Crash Course in Estate Planning Michael T. Palermo 2004 The Essential Guide to Wills, Trusts, and you personal
legacy. What you need to know before consulting you attorney.
Crash Course Neurology Umesh Vivekananda 2018-11-23 Crash Course – your effective every-day study companion PLUS the
perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you have the essential information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam success. A winning formula now for over 20 years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with an improved full-colour layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially written
by senior students or junior doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result are books which exactly meet your needs
and you know you can trust. Each chapter guides you succinctly through the full range of curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the relevant basic science and avoiding unnecessary or confusing detail. A range of text
boxes help you get to the hints, tips and key points you need fast! A fully revised self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to check your understanding and aid exam preparation. The accompanying enhanced,
downloadable eBook completes this invaluable learning package. Series volumes have been honed to meet the requirements
of today’s medical students, although the range of other health students and professionals who need rapid access to the
essentials of neurology will also love the unique approach of Crash Course. Whether you need to get out of a fix or aim
for a distinction Crash Course is for you! Provides the exam syllabus in one place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent graduates - those closest to what is essential for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures complete accuracy of information Features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes and
other useful aide-mémoires - distilled wisdom from those in the know Updated self-assessment section matching the latest
exam formats – confirm your understanding and improve exam technique fast
''CRASH COURSE'' Criminalistic Sir Edward Jones 2016-07-05 Dear readers, welcome to our crash course Criminalistic. In
the following chapters , we simply explain the forensics. We are very happy that you have chosen our technical book, and
we hope you have fun reading it.
Crash Course in Jewish History Ken Spiro 2010 From Abraham and the birth of monotheism to the Holocaust and the
creations of modern Israel — the Jewish people's progress through time violates all the laws of human history. For
centuries, some of the greatest minds have come to appreciate the profound impact that this tiny nation has had on
humanity and have tried to unlock the great mystery that the Jewish story presents, asking: How did this people survive
against all the odds? Crash Course in Jewish History explores the 3,800 years of Jewish existence while answering the
great question: Why have the Jewish people been so unique and influential yet so relentlessly hated and persecuted? This
volume is not only comprehensive and readable; it is also entertaining and enlightening. Historian and author Rabbi Ken
Spiro takes the reader on a fascinating and informative journey through time, highlighting the key lessons of Jewish and
world history, and most importantly, the profound relevance that the past holds for the future of both the Jewish people
and humanity. Novices and scholars alike will find this book to be thought-provoking and insightful — a valuable guide
to understanding the challenges we face in the 21st century.
Character Animation Crash Course! Eric Goldberg 2008 Detailed text and drawings illuminate how to conceive animated
characters.
PM Crash Course Rita Mulcahy 2010-02-01
AP® U.S. History Crash Course, For the 2020 Exam, Book + Online Larry Krieger 2020-01-02 "REA: the test prep AP teachers
recommend."
C.R.A.S.H. Course Quinton Englebright 2021-02-12 Being a Christian in college can be hard to navigate with so many
temptations but staying the course is worth it! C.R.A.S.H Course serves as a foundation of beliefs and practices for the
Christian life of making disciples. The title is used as an acronym for Christianity, Relationships, Answers, Servant,
and Handoff. These five things were influential for Quinton’s journey through college and we hope that they serve as a
stepping point for you as you go through the transformative season of college.
Anesthesia Crash Course Charles Horton 2008-12-02 Anesthesia Crash Course is uniquely positioned to address the needs of
new trainees in anesthesia. This book is written in a conversational tone, avoiding unnecessary jargon and distilling
the key concepts of anesthesia into easy-to-remember tidbits - an approach in increasing demand by medical students and
junior physicians. The audience for this book is chiefly new anesthesia residents, interns, medical students who rotate
through anesthesia services, and nurse anesthetists. By demystifying the world of anesthesia, it provides a welcome
resource to medical students and RNs who are considering additional training in this popular but poorly understood
specialty. Surgical residents who feel they're not up to speed with what's happening on the other side of the "ether
screen" would certainly also benefit from reading Anesthesia Crash Course. New anesthesia trainees face an extremely
daunting learning curve. As they progress through training, they will read longer and more detailed treatises on every
aspect of modern anesthesia. It is not realistic to imagine that someone might finish such a book in the first week of
his or her training! Anesthesia Crash Course wil serve as a bridge between a trainee's pre-anesthesia experience and
more formal training. It can be read in the last month of internship, or in evenings while completing the first few
weeks of anesthesia training. It can also serve as a medical student's accompaniment for a two-week anesthesia elective.
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C++ Crash Course Josh Lospinoso 2019-09-24 A fast-paced, thorough introduction to modern C++ written for experienced
programmers. After reading C++ Crash Course, you'll be proficient in the core language concepts, the C++ Standard
Library, and the Boost Libraries. C++ is one of the most widely used languages for real-world software. In the hands of
a knowledgeable programmer, C++ can produce small, efficient, and readable code that any programmer would be proud of.
Designed for intermediate to advanced programmers, C++ Crash Course cuts through the weeds to get you straight to the
core of C++17, the most modern revision of the ISO standard. Part 1 covers the core of the C++ language, where you'll
learn about everything from types and functions, to the object life cycle and expressions. Part 2 introduces you to the
C++ Standard Library and Boost Libraries, where you'll learn about all of the high-quality, fully-featured facilities
available to you. You'll cover special utility classes, data structures, and algorithms, and learn how to manipulate
file systems and build high-performance programs that communicate over networks. You'll learn all the major features of
modern C++, including: • Fundamental types, reference types, and user-defined types • The object lifecycle including
storage duration, memory management, exceptions, call stacks, and the RAII paradigm • Compile-time polymorphism with
templates and run-time polymorphism with virtual classes • Advanced expressions, statements, and functions • Smart
pointers, data structures, dates and times, numerics, and probability/statistics facilities • Containers, iterators,
strings, and algorithms • Streams and files, concurrency, networking, and application development With well over 500
code samples and nearly 100 exercises, C++ Crash Course is sure to help you build a strong C++ foundation.
The Crash Course Chris Martenson 2011-03-29 The next twenty years will be completely unlike the last twenty years. The
world is in economic crisis, and there are no easy fixes to our predicament. Unsustainable trends in the economy,
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energy, and the environment have finally caught up with us and are converging on a very narrow window of time—the
"Twenty-Teens." The Crash Course presents our predicament and illuminates the path ahead, so you can face the coming
disruptions and thrive--without fearing the future or retreating into denial. In this book you will find solid facts and
grounded reasoning presented in a calm, positive, non-partisan manner. Our money system places impossible demands upon a
finite world. Exponentially rising levels of debt, based on assumptions of future economic growth to fund repayment,
will shudder to a halt and then reverse. Unfortunately, our financial system does not operate in reverse. The
consequences of massive deleveraging will be severe. Oil is essential for economic growth. The reality of dwindling oil
supplies is now internationally recognized, yet virtually no developed nations have a Plan B. The economic risks to
individuals, companies, and countries are varied and enormous. Best-case, living standards will drop steadily worldwide.
Worst-case, systemic financial crises will toss the world into jarring chaos. This book is written for those who are
motivated to learn about the root causes of our predicaments, protect themselves and their families, mitigate risks as
much as possible, and control what effects they can. With challenge comes opportunity, and The Crash Course offers a
positive vision for how to reshape our lives to be more balanced, resilient, and sustainable.
A Crash Course in AIEEE Physics 2009 Dudeja
Crash Course in Managing People Brian Clegg 2002 The authors present a structured, easy-to-use way to improve managerial
skills. They explain the key elements that make for effective management, then provide exercises and techniques to
develop managerial skills.
A Crash Course in SPSS for Windows Andrew M. Colman 2011-08-31
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